
WE FOUND THE PLUM
PUDDING!
Sorry I’ve been absent of late–been either
driving or celebrating with family. I did,
however, go on a Twitter rant yesterday about
the various means of tracking Santa. You can
read most of it here.

 

 

I hope you’re all well and — for those of you on
the East coast — enjoying Climate Change
Christmas with its balmy temps.

Merry Christmas, and thanks for sharing in our
little community here.

[Joinder From bmaz] I was actually just setting
down to do a Christmas post when I saw this. No
reason to split Christmas up into multiple
posts, so we will keep it all here. I too have
been fairly busy and on my mobile in stead of
computer far too much of the time. But very much
want to wish one and all a Merry Christmas.

There is also a more melancholy note I yearly
make. A remembrance of friends we have lost. I
always pick Christmas Eve or Christmas day to do
it because that is when we lost our beloved
Mary. Mary died at her farm, with her beloved
horses and dogs, on Christmas Eve, 2011. It was
a profound loss that longtime friends here know,
and one that I wish newer friends could know. We
have also lost many other great voices like
SisterSara, MadDog, Bob Schacht, John Chandley
(aka “Scarecrow”), Susan Kent Davidson (aka
“Skdadl”), and many more that are not coming to
mind at this moment.
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So, as we rejoice in the friends we have, please
take a moment to think fondly of those we have
lost. Cheers, and salute! to one and all.


